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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Rolf, Lynn (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 8:40 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Send Confirmation for Assessment Payment ASAP for 852 Fremont Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Clare, 
 
We received an online payment (the property owner selects what assessment they want to pay) from Zoltan Pusenyak 
on 11/10/20.  They paid the amount due of $110.48 on assessment 190159 – July to September 2019. 
 
Let us know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks, 
Lynn 
 

 

Lynn M. Rolf 
Assessments Supervisor 
Office of Financial Services - Assessments 
700 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8851 
lynn.rolf@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov/assessments 

 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:51 PM 
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Rolf, Lynn (CI-StPaul) <Lynn.Rolf@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Send Confirmation for Assessment Payment ASAP for 852 Fremont Ave 
Importance: High 
 
Hello Tanya, 
 
The property owner for 852 Fremont claimed that they made a payment of $110.48 on 11/12/2020 for their Quarter 3 
2020 delinquent garbage assessment. Can you check and see what assessment this payment was applied to? If possible, 
we need this by the end of the day today.  
 
Thank you! 
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Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall Annex 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 612-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 


